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DIARY  DATES 
AUGUST  
Monday 22nd 
 ICAS  Science 

 Way to Go Bike Ed Yr 5 
 

Tuesday 23rd 
Magic Millions Yr 6 Choir 
 

Wednesday 24th 
Triskills R-2 
 

Friday 26th 
 Assembly 9am 

 Book Week Parade 
 

Monday 29th 

 ICAS Maths 

 Way to Go Bike Ed Yr 5 
 

Wednesday 31st 
Triskills R-2 
 

SEPTEMBER 

Tuesday 6th 
Way to Go Bike Ed 
 

Wednesday 7th 
 Triskills R-2 

 Festival of Music Concert  
   Year 6 

 

Dear Families, 
 

Term 3 is well underway and we welcome back Lisa Conroy and Tania 

Bauerochse who have returned to school following time away with their families. 

A big thank you to Di Harrington for supporting Student Wellbeing and the 

Leadership team, and also Claudia Duran for her work in Room 5.  
 

The 2022 Parent Survey is an annual, voluntary survey that gathers feedback from 

parents and carers of school-aged children and young people. It aims to 

measure the level of parent engagement with our school. A link to the survey has 

been sent to all families, so please keep an eye out for it in your inbox!  
 

Our students have been busy engaging in learning activities at school and it is 

wonderful to see students also participating in activities in our community. 

Recently we had 30 students enter projects in the Mark Oliphant Science Awards, 

in a range of disciplines including photography, scientific inquiry and model 

making. Congratulations to Caleb (yr 5), Eve (yr 3), Aria (yr 3), Arjun (yr 5) and 

Hamish (yr 3), whose entries have all been recognised for their excellence.  
 

Another of our students has also been recognised 

for his creative abilities. Damon (yr 5) is a talented 

puppet maker and his latest work has been 

chosen for the Canvas Youth Art and Design 

Exhibition, SALA, currently on at the Norwood 

Town Hall. Well done Damon!   
 

Our year 6 choir students are also busy preparing 

for the Festival of Music and will be performing 

later in the year. It has been great hearing them 

rehearse and we know they will do a fantastic job 

of representing our school. A big thanks to all the 

teachers involved! Speaking of performing, 

auditions for Norwood’s Got Talent will soon be 

underway and we have seen many students 

practising their acts, ready for this event. We wish 

them all the best!  
 
 

 

This year, Book Week will be celebrated in week 5 of term 

3 (22nd-26th August). Book Week is a long standing tradition 

in schools and it is a wonderful way to celebrate the joy of 

reading. This year’s theme is ‘Dreaming with eyes open…’ 

and during week 5 we will have guest readers from our 

community visiting the school to share books with the 

students. We will also be holding a Book Week dress up 

parade on Friday 26th August. This is a great opportunity 

for your child to be creative and dress up in the Book 

Week theme or as a character from one of their favourite 

books. Families are welcome to attend and information is 

available on Skoolbag. Please be aware, adults visiting 

the site will need to wear a mask to ensure the safety of 

staff, students and families.  
 

  

 

 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 

MONDAY 5th 
SCHOOL CLOSURE 



 

 

 

 

In curriculum news, our teachers participated in Professional Development on the Student Free Day last 

Friday to learn more about strengthening students’ writing of Information Reports. The staff worked with Ali 

Newbold from the Brightpath Writing Team to delve deeper into how the teaching and assessment of this 

genre can be enhanced. This work is in line with our current Site Improvement Plan available through our 

school website.  
 

Each year our Community Events and Fundraising committee coordinates various fundraising events to 

support onsite projects to enhance our school environment. This has included our Nature Play and the new 

sheltered seating area outside Mulberry Hall. Currently, our fundraising efforts are going towards the 

redevelopment of the shade sail area outside the Mary Edwards Building (Early Years) into a solid-roofed 

shelter to allow for all-weather use. In the front office there is a display of the proposed design, please drop in 

and have a look! The Red-Leg-A-Thon is our latest fundraising event and will contribute to this 

redevelopment. This is a wonderful event celebrating the health and fitness of our students. If you would like 

more information about fundraising or upcoming events, please contact the Front Office.  

 

Regards, 

Mel, Lisa & Michael 
 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Uniform Shop—Help Needed! 
 

Can you spare an hour once a fortnight? The uniform shop is 

looking for a parent volunteer to help out  every second 

Tuesday between 8:30 and 9:30. This is also a great 

opportunity to be involved with the school community and 

to meet other NPS parents.  

 

If you would like to help, please have a  chat with Kerri or 

Tracey in the front office or see Jocelyn in the uniform shop during opening hours on 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 
Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised in our newsletters—

information is shared in good faith. Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 


